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THANK YOU! 
 
Marish School 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We would like to thank for your kind support and recent donation to Slough Foodbank.  We received 
your donation during December which weighed a total of 36kg.  Each gift makes an enormous difference 
to families and individuals who are most in need in our local community. 
 
To explain how your donation will help, approximately 10kg of essential food items and 1kg of toiletry 
items provide a single person with three days of emergency supplies. 
 
Our prime function is to supply a three-day emergency food parcel to those who suddenly find 
themselves in an unexpected crisis.  In addition to food, we also supply basic toiletries and household 
products, as well as nappies, baby wipes and pet food if required.  However, our support does not stop 
there.  Slough Foodbank also provides useful information to our clients about relevant specialist 
organisations that are able to help resolve any longer term problems our clients may have.  By providing 
this package of support, we endeavour to offer a lasting hand-up to help our clients make a positive 
move into the future. 
 
Your support is needed now more than ever. Slough Foodbank statistics for 2020 show a shocking 
increase in the number of people needing help, with 37% more food parcels distributed versus 2019. A 
total of 6,533 food parcels. 
 
We hope that you will continue to support Slough Foodbank.  Should you wish to make another 
donation, please visit our website at www.slough.foodbank.org.uk/give-help where you will find our 
"shopping list" which includes all the items that we need most at this time.  We ask if you could kindly 
only donate the items specified on our shopping list. It is also most helpful to receive small packs rather 
than in bulk. 
 
With our gratitude and warm wishes 
 
Becks Ford 
Communications Officer 
Slough Foodbank 
 
 
 

Your data protection rights are important to us.  Should you wish to see our Data Protection Policy for Donors, please do 

not hesitate to email:  office@slough.foodbank.org.uk 
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